
 
 
 

 

 

AJB/Cir/2016/1601 /PC/Oct 2016                       Date: 20.10.2016 

Dear Valued Parent, 
 

  Greetings! It has been almost 2 months since we began the new academic year and the children have 

settled down to routine classes.  

Kindly Note: Parent Meeting is being organized for the parents of Grade 4 on 25th October 2016 in the 

school auditorium to share information about following 

 Curriculum 

 Assessments 

 Activities happening within the system.  

We would like to further encourage Parent Engagement with the school in following areas 

 Giving parents an insight into what happens at school in terms of teaching and learning. 

  To support with students’ learning experiences through constructive interaction at home. 

Please make it convenient to be seated in the hall by 2:15pm sharp to meet the teachers as we would 

like to discuss the strategies we intend to adopt for the students of these classes. 

We kindly request you to cooperate with the best interest of your child. 

 
Looking forward to your co-operation                                                                               AJB Administration                
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